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Laura Crawford

From: Sandra Hunter

Sent: 27 August 2025 08:29

To: Planning

Subject: Fw: Judicial Review requested against the PAC Magheramore Wind farm

Received  
Sent from Outlook for iOS

From: Helen Murphy  
Sent: Tuesday, August 26, 2025 9:50 pm 
To: Niamh Archibald <Niamh.Archibald@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Ciaran Archibald 
<Ciaran.Archibald@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Sean Bateson 
<Sean.Bateson@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Yvonne Boyle 
<yvonne.boyle@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Steven Callaghan 
<Steven.Callaghan@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Aaron Callan 
<Aaron.Callan@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Brenda Chivers 
<Brenda.Chivers@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Michael Coyle 
<Michael.Coyle@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Mark Fielding 
<Mark.Fielding@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Richard Holmes 
<Richard.Holmes@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Dawn Huggins 
<Dawn.Huggins@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Sandra Hunter 
<Sandra.Hunter@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Lee Kane <lee.kane@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Bill 
Kennedy <Bill.Kennedy@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Michelle Knight-McQuillan <Michelle.Knight-
McQuillan@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Allister Kyle <Allister.Kyle@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; 
Amy Mairs <amy.mairs@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Jonathan McAuley 
<Jonathan.McAuley@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; John McAuley 
<John.McAuley@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Peter McCully 
<Peter.McCully@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Kathleen McGurk 
<Kathleen.mcgurk@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Sharon Mckillop 
<Sharon.Mckillop@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Margaret Anne McKillop 
<MargaretAnne.McKillop@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Oliver McMullan 
<Oliver.McMullan@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Ciaran McQuillan 
<Ciaran.McQuillan@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Cara McShane 
<Cara.McShane@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Dermot Nicholl 
<Dermot.Nicholl@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Ashleen Schenning 
<Ashleen.Schenning@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Edgar Scott 
<Edgar.Scott@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Richard Stewart 
<Richard.Stewart@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Tanya Elder 
<Tanya.Elder@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Mervyn Storey 
<Mervyn.Storey@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Sean McGlinchey 
<Sean.McGlinchey@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Darryl Wilson 
<Darryl.Wilson@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; John Wisener 
<John.Wisener@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Ivor Wallace 
<Ivor.Wallace@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Maighréad Watson 
<Maighread.Watson@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Russell Watton 
<russell.watton@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Leanne Peacock 
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<Leanne.Peacock@causewaycoastandglens.org> 
Subject: Judicial Review requested against the PAC Magheramore Wind farm

Dear Councillor, 

As a concerned resident of the Causeway Coast and Glens, we are requesting you protect 
and defend the interests of local people and PRESERVE our natural environment by 
halting the proposed wind farm at Banagher Glen. It is interesting to note that despite the 
prevalence of wind farms in this area  customers do not benefit from reduced energy bills. 
Instead the only beneficiaries are a small number of farmers and energy companies.  

It is extremely concerning that the council’s decision to refuse the proposed wind farm at 
Magheramore/Banagher Glen has been overturned by the PAC. The decision is widely 
viewed as unethical, disrespectful to council, and dismissive of the people you represent, 
considering the number of people who objected to this. It sets a dangerous precedent and 
demonstrates a clear disregard for the authority of local councillors and the expressed 
wishes of the community, in favour of destructive and highly damaging wind farm 
development in Banagher/Magheramore.
We therefore  urge you to call for a complete moratorium on this development and to 
instigate a Judicial Review against the PAC decision at the forthcoming council planning 
meeting on Wednesday, 27th August. Councillors need to work together to protect and 
above all PRESERVE our greatest environmental assets for future generations. 
Yours faithfully, 

Helen, declan and Bronagh Murphy 

Causeway Coast and Glens Borough Council processes personal information in compliance with the 
Data Protection Act 2018. To learn more, you can review our privacy notice at 
http://www.causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk/footer-information/privacy-statement. If you have 
received this email in error, please contact the sender and securely delete. You must not copy, share 
or take any further action with the information contained therein without approval. Any opinions 
expressed are those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of Causeway Coast and 
Glens Borough Council. Please consider the environment before printing.
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Laura Crawford

From: Sandra Hunter

Sent: 27 August 2025 08:30

To: Planning

Subject: Fw: Concerned resident

Forward 
Sent from Outlook for iOS

From: Geraldine Conwell  
Sent: Tuesday, August 26, 2025 9:58 pm 
To: Philip Anderson <Philip.Anderson@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Niamh Archibald 
<Niamh.Archibald@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Ciaran Archibald 
<Ciaran.Archibald@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Sean Bateson 
<Sean.Bateson@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Yvonne Boyle 
<yvonne.boyle@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Steven Callaghan 
<Steven.Callaghan@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Aaron Callan 
<Aaron.Callan@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Brenda Chivers 
<Brenda.Chivers@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Michael Coyle 
<Michael.Coyle@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Mark Fielding 
<Mark.Fielding@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Richard Holmes 
<Richard.Holmes@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Dawn Huggins 
<Dawn.Huggins@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Sandra Hunter 
<Sandra.Hunter@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Lee Kane <lee.kane@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Bill 
Kennedy <Bill.Kennedy@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Michelle Knight-McQuillan <Michelle.Knight-
McQuillan@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Allister Kyle <Allister.Kyle@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; 
Amy Mairs <amy.mairs@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Jonathan McAuley 
<Jonathan.McAuley@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; John McAuley 
<John.McAuley@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Peter McCully 
<Peter.McCully@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Kathleen McGurk 
<Kathleen.mcgurk@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Sharon Mckillop 
<Sharon.Mckillop@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Margaret Anne McKillop 
<MargaretAnne.McKillop@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Oliver McMullan 
<Oliver.McMullan@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Ciaran McQuillan 
<Ciaran.McQuillan@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Cara McShane 
<Cara.McShane@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Dermot Nicholl 
<Dermot.Nicholl@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Ashleen Schenning 
<Ashleen.Schenning@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Edgar Scott 
<Edgar.Scott@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Richard Stewart 
<Richard.Stewart@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Tanya Elder 
<Tanya.Elder@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Mervyn Storey 
<Mervyn.Storey@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Sean McGlinchey 
<Sean.McGlinchey@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Darryl Wilson 
<Darryl.Wilson@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; John Wisener 
<John.Wisener@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Ivor Wallace 
<Ivor.Wallace@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Maighréad Watson 
<Maighread.Watson@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Russell Watton 
<russell.watton@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Leanne Peacock 
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<Leanne.Peacock@causewaycoastandglens.org> 
Subject: Concerned resident

Dear councillors. 

As a deeply concerned resident of the Causeway Coast and Glens council area, I am writing to urge you to 
defend the interests of local people and protect our natural environment. 

It is both shocking and extremely worrying that the council’s decision to refuse the proposed wind farm at 
Magheramore/Banagher Glen has been overturned by the PAC. This has caused grave concern and deep 
unrest within the local community. The decision is widely viewed as unethical, disrespectful to council, and 
dismissive of the people you represent. It sets a dangerous precedent and demonstrates a clear disregard for 
the authority of local councillors and the expressed 
wishes of the community, in favour of destructive and highly damaging wind farm development in 
Banagher/Magheramore. 

I therefore strongly urge you to call for a complete moratorium on this development and to instigate a Judicial 
Review against the PAC decision at the forthcoming council planning meeting on Wednesday, 27th August. 

Yours Sincerely, 
Geraldine Conwell 

Sent from my iPhone 

Causeway Coast and Glens Borough Council processes personal information in compliance with the 
Data Protection Act 2018. To learn more, you can review our privacy notice at 
http://www.causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk/footer-information/privacy-statement. If you have 
received this email in error, please contact the sender and securely delete. You must not copy, share 
or take any further action with the information contained therein without approval. Any opinions 
expressed are those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of Causeway Coast and 
Glens Borough Council. Please consider the environment before printing.
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Laura Crawford

From: Sandra Hunter

Sent: 27 August 2025 08:31

To: Planning

Subject: Fw: Concerned resident

Received  
Sent from Outlook for iOS

From: mairead conwell  
Sent: Tuesday, August 26, 2025 10:03 pm 
To: Leanne Peacock <Leanne.Peacock@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Niamh Archibald 
<Niamh.Archibald@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Brenda Chivers 
<Brenda.Chivers@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Aaron Callan 
<Aaron.Callan@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Mark Fielding 
<Mark.Fielding@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Michael Coyle 
<Michael.Coyle@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Dawn Huggins 
<Dawn.Huggins@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Sandra Hunter 
<Sandra.Hunter@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Richard Holmes 
<Richard.Holmes@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Bill Kennedy 
<Bill.Kennedy@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Michelle Knight-McQuillan <Michelle.Knight-
McQuillan@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Allister Kyle <Allister.Kyle@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; 
Amy Mairs <amy.mairs@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Jonathan McAuley 
<Jonathan.McAuley@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; John McAuley 
<John.McAuley@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Peter McCully 
<Peter.McCully@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Kathleen McGurk 
<Kathleen.mcgurk@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Sharon Mckillop 
<Sharon.Mckillop@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Margaret Anne McKillop 
<MargaretAnne.McKillop@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Oliver McMullan 
<Oliver.McMullan@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Ciaran McQuillan 
<Ciaran.McQuillan@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Cara McShane 
<Cara.McShane@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Dermot Nicholl 
<Dermot.Nicholl@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Ashleen Schenning 
<Ashleen.Schenning@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Edgar Scott 
<Edgar.Scott@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Richard Stewart 
<Richard.Stewart@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Lee Kane <lee.kane@causewaycoastandglens.org>; 
Mervyn Storey <Mervyn.Storey@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Sean McGlinchey 
<Sean.McGlinchey@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Darryl Wilson 
<Darryl.Wilson@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; John Wisener 
<John.Wisener@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Tanya Elder 
<Tanya.Elder@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Sean Bateson 
<Sean.Bateson@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Russell Watton 
<russell.watton@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Maighréad Watson 
<Maighread.Watson@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Ivor Wallace 
<Ivor.Wallace@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Steven Callaghan 
<Steven.Callaghan@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Yvonne Boyle 
<yvonne.boyle@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Philip Anderson 
<Philip.Anderson@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Ciaran Archibald 
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<Ciaran.Archibald@causewaycoastandglens.org> 
Subject: Concerned resident

Dear councillors.  

As a deeply concerned resident of the Causeway Coast and Glens council area, I am writing to urge 
you to defend the interests of local people and protect our natural environment. 

It is both shocking and extremely worrying that the council’s decision to refuse the proposed wind 
farm at Magheramore/Banagher Glen has been overturned by the PAC. This has caused grave 
concern and deep unrest within the local community. The decision is widely viewed as unethical, 
disrespectful to council, and dismissive of the people you represent. It sets a dangerous precedent 
and demonstrates a clear disregard for the authority of local councillors and the expressed 
wishes of the community, in favour of destructive and highly damaging wind farm development in 
Banagher/Magheramore. 

I therefore strongly urge you to call for a complete moratorium on this development and to instigate a 
Judicial Review against the PAC decision at the forthcoming council planning meeting on 
Wednesday, 27th August. 

Yours Sincerely, 
Mairead Conwell  
Sent from Outlook for Android

Causeway Coast and Glens Borough Council processes personal information in compliance with the 
Data Protection Act 2018. To learn more, you can review our privacy notice at 
http://www.causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk/footer-information/privacy-statement. If you have 
received this email in error, please contact the sender and securely delete. You must not copy, share 
or take any further action with the information contained therein without approval. Any opinions 
expressed are those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of Causeway Coast and 
Glens Borough Council. Please consider the environment before printing.
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Laura Crawford

From: Sandra Hunter

Sent: 27 August 2025 08:31

To: Planning

Subject: Fw: Concerned resident

Received 
Sent from Outlook for iOS

From: Kathryn Devine  
Sent: Tuesday, August 26, 2025 10:06 pm 
To: Philip Anderson <Philip.Anderson@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Niamh Archibald 
<Niamh.Archibald@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Ciaran Archibald 
<Ciaran.Archibald@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Sean Bateson 
<Sean.Bateson@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Yvonne Boyle 
<yvonne.boyle@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Steven Callaghan 
<Steven.Callaghan@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Aaron Callan 
<Aaron.Callan@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Brenda Chivers 
<Brenda.Chivers@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Michael Coyle 
<Michael.Coyle@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Mark Fielding 
<Mark.Fielding@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Richard Holmes 
<Richard.Holmes@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Dawn Huggins 
<Dawn.Huggins@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Sandra Hunter 
<Sandra.Hunter@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Lee Kane <lee.kane@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Bill 
Kennedy <Bill.Kennedy@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Michelle Knight-McQuillan <Michelle.Knight-
McQuillan@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Allister Kyle <Allister.Kyle@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; 
Amy Mairs <amy.mairs@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Jonathan McAuley 
<Jonathan.McAuley@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; John McAuley 
<John.McAuley@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Peter McCully 
<Peter.McCully@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Kathleen McGurk 
<Kathleen.mcgurk@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Sharon Mckillop 
<Sharon.Mckillop@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Margaret Anne McKillop 
<MargaretAnne.McKillop@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Oliver McMullan 
<Oliver.McMullan@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Ciaran McQuillan 
<Ciaran.McQuillan@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Cara McShane 
<Cara.McShane@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Dermot Nicholl 
<Dermot.Nicholl@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Ashleen Schenning 
<Ashleen.Schenning@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Edgar Scott 
<Edgar.Scott@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Richard Stewart 
<Richard.Stewart@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Tanya Elder 
<Tanya.Elder@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Mervyn Storey 
<Mervyn.Storey@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Sean McGlinchey 
<Sean.McGlinchey@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Darryl Wilson 
<Darryl.Wilson@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; John Wisener 
<John.Wisener@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Ivor Wallace 
<Ivor.Wallace@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Maighréad Watson 
<Maighread.Watson@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Russell Watton 
<russell.watton@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Leanne Peacock 
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<Leanne.Peacock@causewaycoastandglens.org> 
Subject: Concerned resident

Dear councillors. 

As a deeply concerned resident of the Causeway Coast and Glens council area, I am writing to urge 
you to defend the interests of local people and protect our natural environment. 

It is both shocking and extremely worrying that the council’s decision to refuse the proposed wind 
farm at Magheramore/Banagher Glen has been overturned by the PAC. This has caused grave 
concern and deep unrest within the local community. The decision is widely viewed as unethical, 
disrespectful to council, and dismissive of the people you represent. It sets a dangerous precedent 
and demonstrates a clear disregard for the authority of local councillors and the expressed 
wishes of the community, in favour of destructive and highly damaging wind farm development in 
Banagher/Magheramore. 

I therefore strongly urge you to call for a complete moratorium on this development and to instigate a 
Judicial Review against the PAC decision at the forthcoming council planning meeting on 
Wednesday, 27th August. 

Yours Sincerely, 
Kathryn Devine 

Causeway Coast and Glens Borough Council processes personal information in compliance with the 
Data Protection Act 2018. To learn more, you can review our privacy notice at 
http://www.causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk/footer-information/privacy-statement. If you have 
received this email in error, please contact the sender and securely delete. You must not copy, share 
or take any further action with the information contained therein without approval. Any opinions 
expressed are those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of Causeway Coast and 
Glens Borough Council. Please consider the environment before printing.
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Laura Crawford

From: Sandra Hunter

Sent: 27 August 2025 08:32

To: Planning

Subject: Fw: 

Received 
Sent from Outlook for iOS

From: Jo Rapallini  
Sent: Tuesday, August 26, 2025 10:08 pm 
To: Philip Anderson <Philip.Anderson@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Niamh Archibald 
<Niamh.Archibald@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Ciaran Archibald 
<Ciaran.Archibald@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Sean Bateson 
<Sean.Bateson@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Yvonne Boyle 
<yvonne.boyle@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Steven Callaghan 
<Steven.Callaghan@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Aaron Callan 
<Aaron.Callan@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Brenda Chivers 
<Brenda.Chivers@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Michael Coyle 
<Michael.Coyle@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Mark Fielding 
<Mark.Fielding@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Richard Holmes 
<Richard.Holmes@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Dawn Huggins 
<Dawn.Huggins@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Sandra Hunter 
<Sandra.Hunter@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Lee Kane <lee.kane@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Bill 
Kennedy <Bill.Kennedy@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Michelle Knight-McQuillan <Michelle.Knight-
McQuillan@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Allister Kyle <Allister.Kyle@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; 
Amy Mairs <amy.mairs@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Jonathan McAuley 
<Jonathan.McAuley@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; John McAuley 
<John.McAuley@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Peter McCully 
<Peter.McCully@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Kathleen McGurk 
<Kathleen.mcgurk@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Sharon Mckillop 
<Sharon.Mckillop@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Margaret Anne McKillop 
<MargaretAnne.McKillop@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Oliver McMullan 
<Oliver.McMullan@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Ciaran McQuillan 
<Ciaran.McQuillan@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Cara McShane 
<Cara.McShane@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Dermot Nicholl 
<Dermot.Nicholl@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Ashleen Schenning 
<Ashleen.Schenning@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Edgar Scott 
<Edgar.Scott@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Richard Stewart 
<Richard.Stewart@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Tanya Elder 
<Tanya.Elder@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Mervyn Storey 
<Mervyn.Storey@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Sean McGlinchey 
<Sean.McGlinchey@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Darryl Wilson 
<Darryl.Wilson@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; John Wisener 
<John.Wisener@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Ivor Wallace 
<Ivor.Wallace@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Maighréad Watson 
<Maighread.Watson@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Russell Watton 
<russell.watton@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Leanne Peacock 
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<Leanne.Peacock@causewaycoastandglens.org> 
Subject:

Dear Madam/Sir, 

As a deeply concerned global citizen, I am writing to urge you to defend the interests of local people 
in Causeway Coast and Glens and protect this natural environment. 

It is both shocking and extremely worrying that the council’s decision to refuse the proposed wind 
farm at Magheramore/Banagher Glen has been overturned by the PAC. This has caused grave 
concern and deep unrest within the local community. The decision is widely viewed as unethical, 
disrespectful to council, and dismissive of the people you represent. It sets a dangerous precedent 
and demonstrates a clear disregard for the authority of local councillors and the expressed wishes of 
the community, in favour of destructive and highly damaging wind farm development in 
Banagher/Magheramore. 

I therefore strongly urge you to call for a complete moratorium on this development and to instigate a 
Judicial Review against the PAC decision at the forthcoming council planning meeting on 
Wednesday, 27th August. 

Sincerely 

Joanna Ritchie 

Causeway Coast and Glens Borough Council processes personal information in compliance with the 
Data Protection Act 2018. To learn more, you can review our privacy notice at 
http://www.causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk/footer-information/privacy-statement. If you have 
received this email in error, please contact the sender and securely delete. You must not copy, share 
or take any further action with the information contained therein without approval. Any opinions 
expressed are those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of Causeway Coast and 
Glens Borough Council. Please consider the environment before printing.
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Laura Crawford

From: Sandra Hunter

Sent: 27 August 2025 08:32

To: Planning

Subject: Fw: Banagher wind farm

Received  
Sent from Outlook for iOS

From: Ciaran Mackle  
Sent: Tuesday, August 26, 2025 10:10 pm 
To: Philip Anderson <Philip.Anderson@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Niamh Archibald 
<Niamh.Archibald@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Ciaran Archibald 
<Ciaran.Archibald@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Sean Bateson 
<Sean.Bateson@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Yvonne Boyle 
<yvonne.boyle@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Steven Callaghan 
<Steven.Callaghan@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Aaron Callan 
<Aaron.Callan@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Brenda Chivers 
<Brenda.Chivers@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Michael Coyle 
<Michael.Coyle@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Mark Fielding 
<Mark.Fielding@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Richard Holmes 
<Richard.Holmes@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Dawn Huggins 
<Dawn.Huggins@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Sandra Hunter 
<Sandra.Hunter@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Lee Kane <lee.kane@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Bill 
Kennedy <Bill.Kennedy@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Michelle Knight-McQuillan <Michelle.Knight-
McQuillan@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Allister Kyle <Allister.Kyle@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; 
Amy Mairs <amy.mairs@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Jonathan McAuley 
<Jonathan.McAuley@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; John McAuley 
<John.McAuley@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Peter McCully 
<Peter.McCully@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Kathleen McGurk 
<Kathleen.mcgurk@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Sharon Mckillop 
<Sharon.Mckillop@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Margaret Anne McKillop 
<MargaretAnne.McKillop@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Oliver McMullan 
<Oliver.McMullan@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Ciaran McQuillan 
<Ciaran.McQuillan@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Cara McShane 
<Cara.McShane@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Dermot Nicholl 
<Dermot.Nicholl@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Ashleen Schenning 
<Ashleen.Schenning@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Edgar Scott 
<Edgar.Scott@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Richard Stewart 
<Richard.Stewart@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Tanya Elder 
<Tanya.Elder@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Mervyn Storey 
<Mervyn.Storey@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Sean McGlinchey 
<Sean.McGlinchey@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Darryl Wilson 
<Darryl.Wilson@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; John Wisener 
<John.Wisener@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Ivor Wallace 
<Ivor.Wallace@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Maighréad Watson 
<Maighread.Watson@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Russell Watton 
<russell.watton@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Leanne Peacock 
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<Leanne.Peacock@causewaycoastandglens.org> 
Subject: Banagher wind farm

Dear Alderman/Councillor,  

As a deeply concerned resident of the Causeway Coast and Glens council area, I am writing to 

urge you to defend the interests of local people and protect our natural environment.  

I acknowledge and appreciate your decision to refuse the proposed windfarm at 

Magheramore.  However, it is both shocking and extremely worrying that the council’s decision to 

refuse the proposed wind farm at Magheramore/Banagher Glen has been overturned by the PAC.  

This has caused grave concern and deep unrest within the local community.   

The decision is widely viewed as unethical, disrespectful to council, and dismissive of the people 

you represent. It sets a dangerous precedent and demonstrates a clear disregard for the authority 

of local councillors and the expressed wishes of the community, in favour of a destructive and 

highly damaging wind farm development in Banagher/ Magheramore.  

I therefore strongly urge you to call for a complete moratorium on this development and to 

instigate a Judicial Review against the PAC decision at the forthcoming council planning meeting 

on Wednesday, 27th August.  

Yours faithfully 
Ciaran Mackle 

Sent from Outlook for iOS

Causeway Coast and Glens Borough Council processes personal information in compliance with the 
Data Protection Act 2018. To learn more, you can review our privacy notice at 
http://www.causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk/footer-information/privacy-statement. If you have 
received this email in error, please contact the sender and securely delete. You must not copy, share 
or take any further action with the information contained therein without approval. Any opinions 
expressed are those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of Causeway Coast and 
Glens Borough Council. Please consider the environment before printing.
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Laura Crawford

From: Sandra Hunter

Sent: 27 August 2025 08:33

To: Planning

Subject: Fw: Banagher wind farm

Received  
Sent from Outlook for iOS

From: Paddy Mackle > 
Sent: Tuesday, August 26, 2025 10:23 pm 
To: Philip Anderson <Philip.Anderson@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Niamh Archibald 
<Niamh.Archibald@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Ciaran Archibald 
<Ciaran.Archibald@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Sean Bateson 
<Sean.Bateson@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Yvonne Boyle 
<yvonne.boyle@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Steven Callaghan 
<Steven.Callaghan@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Aaron Callan 
<Aaron.Callan@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Brenda Chivers 
<Brenda.Chivers@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Michael Coyle 
<Michael.Coyle@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Mark Fielding 
<Mark.Fielding@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Richard Holmes 
<Richard.Holmes@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Dawn Huggins 
<Dawn.Huggins@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Sandra Hunter 
<Sandra.Hunter@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Lee Kane <lee.kane@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Bill 
Kennedy <Bill.Kennedy@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Michelle Knight-McQuillan <Michelle.Knight-
McQuillan@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Allister Kyle <Allister.Kyle@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; 
Amy Mairs <amy.mairs@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Jonathan McAuley 
<Jonathan.McAuley@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; John McAuley 
<John.McAuley@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Peter McCully 
<Peter.McCully@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Kathleen McGurk 
<Kathleen.mcgurk@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Sharon Mckillop 
<Sharon.Mckillop@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Margaret Anne McKillop 
<MargaretAnne.McKillop@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Oliver McMullan 
<Oliver.McMullan@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Ciaran McQuillan 
<Ciaran.McQuillan@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Cara McShane 
<Cara.McShane@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Dermot Nicholl 
<Dermot.Nicholl@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Ashleen Schenning 
<Ashleen.Schenning@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Edgar Scott 
<Edgar.Scott@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Richard Stewart 
<Richard.Stewart@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Tanya Elder 
<Tanya.Elder@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Mervyn Storey 
<Mervyn.Storey@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Sean McGlinchey 
<Sean.McGlinchey@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Darryl Wilson 
<Darryl.Wilson@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; John Wisener 
<John.Wisener@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Ivor Wallace 
<Ivor.Wallace@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Maighréad Watson 
<Maighread.Watson@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Russell Watton 
<russell.watton@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Leanne Peacock 
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<Leanne.Peacock@causewaycoastandglens.org> 
Subject: Banagher wind farm

Dear Alderman/Councillor,

As a deeply concerned resident of the Causeway Coast and Glens 
council area, I am writing to urge you to defend the interests of local 
people and protect our natural environment.

I acknowledge and appreciate your decision to refuse the proposed 
windfarm at Magheramore.  However, it is both shocking and extremely 
worrying that the council’s decision to refuse the proposed wind farm 
at Magheramore/Banagher Glen has been overturned by the PAC. 

This has caused grave concern and deep unrest within the local 
community. 

The decision is widely viewed as unethical, disrespectful to council, and 
dismissive of the people you represent. It sets a dangerous precedent 
and demonstrates a clear disregard for the authority of local councillors 
and the expressed wishes of the community, in favour of a destructive 
and highly damaging wind farm development in Banagher/ Magheramore.

I therefore strongly urge you to call for a complete moratorium on this 
development and to instigate a Judicial Review against the PAC decision 
at the forthcoming council planning meeting on Wednesday, 27th August.

Yours faithfully,

Paddy Mackle.

Sent from my iPhone 

Causeway Coast and Glens Borough Council processes personal information in compliance with the 
Data Protection Act 2018. To learn more, you can review our privacy notice at 
http://www.causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk/footer-information/privacy-statement. If you have 
received this email in error, please contact the sender and securely delete. You must not copy, share 
or take any further action with the information contained therein without approval. Any opinions 
expressed are those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of Causeway Coast and 
Glens Borough Council. Please consider the environment before printing.
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Laura Crawford

From: Sandra Hunter

Sent: 27 August 2025 08:33

To: Planning

Subject: Fw: wind farm Banagher/Magheramore.

Received  
Sent from Outlook for iOS

From: Jaki Conley  
Sent: Tuesday, August 26, 2025 10:28 pm 
To: Philip Anderson <Philip.Anderson@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Niamh Archibald 
<Niamh.Archibald@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Ciaran Archibald 
<Ciaran.Archibald@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Sean Bateson 
<Sean.Bateson@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Yvonne Boyle 
<yvonne.boyle@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Steven Callaghan 
<Steven.Callaghan@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Aaron Callan 
<Aaron.Callan@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Brenda Chivers 
<Brenda.Chivers@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Michael Coyle 
<Michael.Coyle@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Mark Fielding 
<Mark.Fielding@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Richard Holmes 
<Richard.Holmes@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Dawn Huggins 
<Dawn.Huggins@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Sandra Hunter 
<Sandra.Hunter@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Lee Kane <lee.kane@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Bill 
Kennedy <Bill.Kennedy@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Michelle Knight-McQuillan <Michelle.Knight-
McQuillan@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Allister Kyle <Allister.Kyle@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; 
Amy Mairs <amy.mairs@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Jonathan McAuley 
<Jonathan.McAuley@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; John McAuley 
<John.McAuley@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Peter McCully 
<Peter.McCully@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Kathleen McGurk 
<Kathleen.mcgurk@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Sharon Mckillop 
<Sharon.Mckillop@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Margaret Anne McKillop 
<MargaretAnne.McKillop@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Oliver McMullan 
<Oliver.McMullan@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Ciaran McQuillan 
<Ciaran.McQuillan@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Cara McShane 
<Cara.McShane@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Dermot Nicholl 
<Dermot.Nicholl@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Ashleen Schenning 
<Ashleen.Schenning@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Edgar Scott 
<Edgar.Scott@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Richard Stewart 
<Richard.Stewart@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Tanya Elder 
<Tanya.Elder@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Mervyn Storey 
<Mervyn.Storey@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Sean McGlinchey 
<Sean.McGlinchey@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Darryl Wilson 
<Darryl.Wilson@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; John Wisener 
<John.Wisener@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Ivor Wallace 
<Ivor.Wallace@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Maighréad Watson 
<Maighread.Watson@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Russell Watton 
<russell.watton@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Leanne Peacock 
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<Leanne.Peacock@causewaycoastandglens.org> 
Subject: wind farm Banagher/Magheramore.

Dear councillors 
I am a deeply concerned former resident of Coleraine, now in Newtownards, urging you to 
defend the interests of local people and protect our natural environment. 
It is both shocking and extremely worrying that the council’s decision to refuse the 
proposed wind farm at Magheramore/Banagher Glen has
been overturned by the PAC. This has caused grave concern and deep
unrest within the local community. The decision is widely viewed as unethical, 
disrespectful to council, and dismissive of the people you represent. It sets a dangerous 
precedent and demonstrates a clear disregard for the authority of local councillors and the 
expressed
wishes of the community, in favour of destructive and highly
damaging wind farm development in Banagher/Magheramore.
I therefore strongly urge you to call for a complete moratorium on this development and to 
instigate a Judicial Review against the PAC decision at the forthcoming council planning 
meeting on Wednesday, 27th August.
Regards
Jaki Conley

Causeway Coast and Glens Borough Council processes personal information in compliance with the 
Data Protection Act 2018. To learn more, you can review our privacy notice at 
http://www.causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk/footer-information/privacy-statement. If you have 
received this email in error, please contact the sender and securely delete. You must not copy, share 
or take any further action with the information contained therein without approval. Any opinions 
expressed are those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of Causeway Coast and 
Glens Borough Council. Please consider the environment before printing.
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Laura Crawford

From: Sandra Hunter

Sent: 27 August 2025 08:34

To: Planning

Subject: Fw: Judicial Review Request 

Received  
Sent from Outlook for iOS

From: eugene kerlin  
Sent: Tuesday, August 26, 2025 10:37 pm 
To: Philip Anderson <Philip.Anderson@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Niamh Archibald 
<Niamh.Archibald@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Ciaran Archibald 
<Ciaran.Archibald@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Sean Bateson 
<Sean.Bateson@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Yvonne Boyle 
<yvonne.boyle@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Steven Callaghan 
<Steven.Callaghan@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Aaron Callan 
<Aaron.Callan@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Brenda Chivers 
<Brenda.Chivers@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Michael Coyle 
<Michael.Coyle@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Mark Fielding 
<Mark.Fielding@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Richard Holmes 
<Richard.Holmes@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Dawn Huggins 
<Dawn.Huggins@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Sandra Hunter 
<Sandra.Hunter@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Lee Kane <lee.kane@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Bill 
Kennedy <Bill.Kennedy@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Michelle Knight-McQuillan <Michelle.Knight-
McQuillan@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Allister Kyle <Allister.Kyle@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; 
Amy Mairs <amy.mairs@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Jonathan McAuley 
<Jonathan.McAuley@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; John McAuley 
<John.McAuley@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Peter McCully 
<Peter.McCully@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Kathleen McGurk 
<Kathleen.mcgurk@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Sharon Mckillop 
<Sharon.Mckillop@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Margaret Anne McKillop 
<MargaretAnne.McKillop@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Oliver McMullan 
<Oliver.McMullan@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Ciaran McQuillan 
<Ciaran.McQuillan@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Cara McShane 
<Cara.McShane@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Dermot Nicholl 
<Dermot.Nicholl@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Ashleen Schenning 
<Ashleen.Schenning@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Edgar Scott 
<Edgar.Scott@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Richard Stewart 
<Richard.Stewart@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Tanya Elder 
<Tanya.Elder@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Mervyn Storey 
<Mervyn.Storey@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Sean McGlinchey 
<Sean.McGlinchey@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Darryl Wilson 
<Darryl.Wilson@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; John Wisener 
<John.Wisener@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Ivor Wallace 
<Ivor.Wallace@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Maighréad Watson 
<Maighread.Watson@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Russell Watton 
<russell.watton@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Leanne Peacock 
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<Leanne.Peacock@causewaycoastandglens.org> 
Subject: Judicial Review Request

Dear Councillors

As a deeply concerned resident of the Sperrins area, I am writing to urge you to defend the interests of 
local people and protect our natural environment. 

It is both shocking and extremely worrying that the council’s decision to refuse the proposed wind 
farm at Magheramore/Banagher Glen has 
been overturned by the PAC. This has caused grave concern and deep unrest within the local 
community. The decision is widely viewed as unethical, disrespectful to council, and dismissive of 
the people you represent. It sets a dangerous precedent and demonstrates a clear disregard for the 
authority of local councillors and the expressed 
wishes of the community, in favour of destructive and highly 
damaging wind farm development in Banagher/Magheramore. 

I therefore strongly urge you to call for a complete moratorium on this development and to instigate a 
Judicial Review against the PAC decision at the forthcoming council planning meeting on 
Wednesday, 27th August. 

Sincerely 
Eugene Kerlin 

Sent from my iPhone 

Causeway Coast and Glens Borough Council processes personal information in compliance with the 
Data Protection Act 2018. To learn more, you can review our privacy notice at 
http://www.causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk/footer-information/privacy-statement. If you have 
received this email in error, please contact the sender and securely delete. You must not copy, share 
or take any further action with the information contained therein without approval. Any opinions 
expressed are those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of Causeway Coast and 
Glens Borough Council. Please consider the environment before printing.
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Laura Crawford

From: Sandra Hunter

Sent: 27 August 2025 08:35

To: Planning

Subject: Fw: Concerned resident 

Received  
Sent from Outlook for iOS

From: Kevy Ned  
Sent: Tuesday, August 26, 2025 10:44 pm 
To: Philip Anderson <Philip.Anderson@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Niamh Archibald 
<Niamh.Archibald@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Ciaran Archibald 
<Ciaran.Archibald@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Sean Bateson 
<Sean.Bateson@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Yvonne Boyle 
<yvonne.boyle@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Steven Callaghan 
<Steven.Callaghan@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Aaron Callan 
<Aaron.Callan@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Brenda Chivers 
<Brenda.Chivers@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Michael Coyle 
<Michael.Coyle@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Mark Fielding 
<Mark.Fielding@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Richard Holmes 
<Richard.Holmes@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Dawn Huggins 
<Dawn.Huggins@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Sandra Hunter 
<Sandra.Hunter@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Lee Kane <lee.kane@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Bill 
Kennedy <Bill.Kennedy@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Michelle Knight-McQuillan <Michelle.Knight-
McQuillan@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Allister Kyle <Allister.Kyle@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; 
Amy Mairs <amy.mairs@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Jonathan McAuley 
<Jonathan.McAuley@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; John McAuley 
<John.McAuley@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Peter McCully 
<Peter.McCully@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Kathleen McGurk 
<Kathleen.mcgurk@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Sharon Mckillop 
<Sharon.Mckillop@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Margaret Anne McKillop 
<MargaretAnne.McKillop@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Oliver McMullan 
<Oliver.McMullan@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Ciaran McQuillan 
<Ciaran.McQuillan@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Cara McShane 
<Cara.McShane@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Dermot Nicholl 
<Dermot.Nicholl@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Ashleen Schenning 
<Ashleen.Schenning@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Edgar Scott 
<Edgar.Scott@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Richard Stewart 
<Richard.Stewart@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Tanya Elder 
<Tanya.Elder@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Mervyn Storey 
<Mervyn.Storey@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Sean McGlinchey 
<Sean.McGlinchey@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Darryl Wilson 
<Darryl.Wilson@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; John Wisener 
<John.Wisener@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Ivor Wallace 
<Ivor.Wallace@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Maighréad Watson 
<Maighread.Watson@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Russell Watton 
<russell.watton@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Leanne Peacock 



2

<Leanne.Peacock@causewaycoastandglens.org> 
Subject: Concerned resident

Dear councillors. 

As a deeply concerned resident of the Causeway Coast and Glens council area, I am writing to urge 
you to defend the interests of local people and protect our natural environment. 

It is both shocking and extremely worrying that the council’s decision to refuse the proposed wind 
farm at Magheramore/Banagher Glen has been overturned by the PAC. This has caused grave 
concern and deep unrest within the local community. The decision is widely viewed as unethical, 
disrespectful to council, and dismissive of the people you represent. It sets a dangerous precedent 
and demonstrates a clear disregard for the authority of local councillors and the expressed 
wishes of the community, in favour of destructive and highly damaging wind farm development in 
Banagher/Magheramore. 

I therefore strongly urge you to call for a complete moratorium on this development and to instigate a 
Judicial Review against the PAC decision at the forthcoming council planning meeting on 
Wednesday, 27th August. 

Yours Sincerely, 
Kevin Devine 

Sent from Outlook for iOS

Causeway Coast and Glens Borough Council processes personal information in compliance with the 
Data Protection Act 2018. To learn more, you can review our privacy notice at 
http://www.causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk/footer-information/privacy-statement. If you have 
received this email in error, please contact the sender and securely delete. You must not copy, share 
or take any further action with the information contained therein without approval. Any opinions 
expressed are those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of Causeway Coast and 
Glens Borough Council. Please consider the environment before printing.
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Laura Crawford

From: Sandra Hunter

Sent: 27 August 2025 08:36

To: Planning

Subject: Fw: Magheramore Wind Farm

Received  
Sent from Outlook for iOS

From: Ciaran Farren  
Sent: Tuesday, August 26, 2025 10:54 pm 
To: Philip Anderson <Philip.Anderson@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Niamh Archibald 
<Niamh.Archibald@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Ciaran Archibald 
<Ciaran.Archibald@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Sean Bateson 
<Sean.Bateson@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Yvonne Boyle 
<yvonne.boyle@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Steven Callaghan 
<Steven.Callaghan@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Aaron Callan 
<Aaron.Callan@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Brenda Chivers 
<Brenda.Chivers@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Michael Coyle 
<Michael.Coyle@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Mark Fielding 
<Mark.Fielding@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Richard Holmes 
<Richard.Holmes@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Dawn Huggins 
<Dawn.Huggins@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Sandra Hunter 
<Sandra.Hunter@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Lee Kane <lee.kane@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Bill 
Kennedy <Bill.Kennedy@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Michelle Knight-McQuillan <Michelle.Knight-
McQuillan@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Allister Kyle <Allister.Kyle@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; 
Amy Mairs <amy.mairs@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Jonathan McAuley 
<Jonathan.McAuley@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; John McAuley 
<John.McAuley@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Peter McCully 
<Peter.McCully@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Kathleen McGurk 
<Kathleen.mcgurk@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Sharon Mckillop 
<Sharon.Mckillop@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Margaret Anne McKillop 
<MargaretAnne.McKillop@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Oliver McMullan 
<Oliver.McMullan@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Ciaran McQuillan 
<Ciaran.McQuillan@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Cara McShane 
<Cara.McShane@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Dermot Nicholl 
<Dermot.Nicholl@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Ashleen Schenning 
<Ashleen.Schenning@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Edgar Scott 
<Edgar.Scott@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Richard Stewart 
<Richard.Stewart@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Tanya Elder 
<Tanya.Elder@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Mervyn Storey 
<Mervyn.Storey@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Sean McGlinchey 
<Sean.McGlinchey@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Darryl Wilson 
<Darryl.Wilson@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; John Wisener 
<John.Wisener@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Ivor Wallace 
<Ivor.Wallace@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Maighréad Watson 
<Maighread.Watson@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Russell Watton 
<russell.watton@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Leanne Peacock 



2

<Leanne.Peacock@causewaycoastandglens.org> 
Cc: annmurphy75@yahoo.co.uk <annmurphy75@yahoo.co.uk> 
Subject: Magheramore Wind Farm

As a resident of Carnanbane, I am deeply troubled about the future of our wee safe place. Many of us – myself 
included – have been losing sleep, along with our vulnerable neighbours, because of the fear and uncertainty 
facing our community. We don’t use email or modern technology, and that makes us easy to prey upon and 
easy to ignore. 

Our area already receives so little, and the only real blessing we have is the glen – a place where people find 
peace and wellbeing, and where the birds and animals thrive. Now even that is under threat of being 
destroyed. If this happens, it will take a devastating toll on people’s mental health. 

Children here already face hardship. There is no secondary school bus, meaning they must walk along the 
Carnanbane and Banagher roads just to catch one. These roads are dangerous – too narrow for two vehicles to 
pass safely – and yet they are to be used for transporting massive wind turbines. In winter, the roads are left 
unsalted, but they will no doubt be prioritised to serve industry, while local needs continue to be neglected. 

These children, and our community as a whole, have already suffered more than enough. The farmers behind 
this plan have no dependents and no real care for the people who actually live here. Right now, Carnanbane 
has become a very frightening place for ordinary families and neighbours. 

We are calling out in desperation for this to be heard before our community, our wellbeing, and our safe place 
are lost forever. 

Sincerely, 
Ann Murphy 
25 Carnanbane Road 
Dungiven 
Co Derry 
BT47 4SR 

Causeway Coast and Glens Borough Council processes personal information in compliance with the 
Data Protection Act 2018. To learn more, you can review our privacy notice at 
http://www.causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk/footer-information/privacy-statement. If you have 
received this email in error, please contact the sender and securely delete. You must not copy, share 
or take any further action with the information contained therein without approval. Any opinions 
expressed are those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of Causeway Coast and 
Glens Borough Council. Please consider the environment before printing.
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Laura Crawford

From: Sandra Hunter

Sent: 27 August 2025 08:36

To: Planning

Subject: Fw: Banagher Dam / Magheramore Windfarm.

Received 
Sent from Outlook for iOS

From: Mary Mc Henry  
Sent: Wednesday, August 27, 2025 12:47 am 
To: Yvonne Boyle <yvonne.boyle@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Brenda Chivers 
<Brenda.Chivers@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Michael Coyle 
<Michael.Coyle@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Mark Fielding 
<Mark.Fielding@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Richard Holmes 
<Richard.Holmes@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Dawn Huggins 
<Dawn.Huggins@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Sandra Hunter 
<Sandra.Hunter@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Lee Kane <lee.kane@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Bill 
Kennedy <Bill.Kennedy@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Michelle Knight-McQuillan <Michelle.Knight-
McQuillan@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Allister Kyle <Allister.Kyle@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; 
Amy Mairs <amy.mairs@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Jonathan McAuley 
<Jonathan.McAuley@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; John McAuley 
<John.McAuley@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Peter McCully 
<Peter.McCully@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Kathleen McGurk 
<Kathleen.mcgurk@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Sharon Mckillop 
<Sharon.Mckillop@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Margaret Anne McKillop 
<MargaretAnne.McKillop@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Oliver McMullan 
<Oliver.McMullan@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Ciaran McQuillan 
<Ciaran.McQuillan@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Cara McShane 
<Cara.McShane@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Dermot Nicholl 
<Dermot.Nicholl@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Ashleen Schenning 
<Ashleen.Schenning@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Edgar Scott 
<Edgar.Scott@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Richard Stewart 
<Richard.Stewart@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Tanya Elder 
<Tanya.Elder@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Mervyn Storey 
<Mervyn.Storey@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Sean McGlinchey 
<Sean.McGlinchey@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Darryl Wilson 
<Darryl.Wilson@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; John Wisener 
<John.Wisener@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Ivor Wallace 
<Ivor.Wallace@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Maighréad Watson 
<Maighread.Watson@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Russell Watton 
<russell.watton@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Leanne Peacock 
<Leanne.Peacock@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Sean Bateson 
<Sean.Bateson@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Ciaran Archibald 
<Ciaran.Archibald@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Niamh Archibald 
<Niamh.Archibald@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Aaron Callan 
<Aaron.Callan@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Steven Callaghan 
<Steven.Callaghan@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Philip Anderson 
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<Philip.Anderson@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk> 
Subject: Banagher Dam / Magheramore Windfarm.

Dear Sir / Madam, 

As a deeply concerned resident of the Causeway Coast and Glens council area, I am writing to urge 
you to defend the interests of local people and protect our natural environment. 

It is both shocking and extremely worrying that the council’s decision to refuse the proposed wind 
farm at Magheramore/Banagher Glen has 

been overturned by the PAC. This has caused grave concern and deep 

unrest within the local community. The decision is widely viewed as unethical, disrespectful to 
council, and dismissive of the people you represent. It sets a dangerous precedent and demonstrates 
a clear disregard for the authority of local councillors and the expressed 

wishes of the community, in favour of destructive and highly 

damaging wind farm development in Banagher/Magheramore. 

I therefore strongly urge you to call for a complete moratorium on this development and to instigate a 
Judicial Review against the PAC decision at the forthcoming council planning meeting on 
Wednesday, 27th August. 

Sincerely 

Mary Mc Henry 
Sent from Outlook for Android

Causeway Coast and Glens Borough Council processes personal information in compliance with the 
Data Protection Act 2018. To learn more, you can review our privacy notice at 
http://www.causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk/footer-information/privacy-statement. If you have 
received this email in error, please contact the sender and securely delete. You must not copy, share 
or take any further action with the information contained therein without approval. Any opinions 
expressed are those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of Causeway Coast and 
Glens Borough Council. Please consider the environment before printing.
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Laura Crawford

From: Sandra Hunter

Sent: 27 August 2025 08:37

To: Planning

Subject: Fw: Banagher Dam / Magheramore windfarm.

Received  

Sent from Outlook for iOS

From: Patricia Mc Henry  
Sent: Wednesday, August 27, 2025 1:19 am 
To: Ciaran Archibald <Ciaran.Archibald@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Sean Bateson 
<Sean.Bateson@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Yvonne Boyle 
<yvonne.boyle@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Steven Callaghan 
<Steven.Callaghan@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Aaron Callan 
<Aaron.Callan@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Brenda Chivers 
<Brenda.Chivers@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Michael Coyle 
<Michael.Coyle@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Mark Fielding 
<Mark.Fielding@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Richard Holmes 
<Richard.Holmes@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Dawn Huggins 
<Dawn.Huggins@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Sandra Hunter 
<Sandra.Hunter@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Lee Kane <lee.kane@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Bill 
Kennedy <Bill.Kennedy@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Michelle Knight-McQuillan <Michelle.Knight-
McQuillan@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Allister Kyle <Allister.Kyle@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; 
Amy Mairs <amy.mairs@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Jonathan McAuley 
<Jonathan.McAuley@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; John McAuley 
<John.McAuley@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Peter McCully 
<Peter.McCully@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Kathleen McGurk 
<Kathleen.mcgurk@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Sharon Mckillop 
<Sharon.Mckillop@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Margaret Anne McKillop 
<MargaretAnne.McKillop@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Oliver McMullan 
<Oliver.McMullan@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Ciaran McQuillan 
<Ciaran.McQuillan@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Cara McShane 
<Cara.McShane@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Dermot Nicholl 
<Dermot.Nicholl@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Ashleen Schenning 
<Ashleen.Schenning@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Edgar Scott 
<Edgar.Scott@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Richard Stewart 
<Richard.Stewart@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Tanya Elder 
<Tanya.Elder@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Mervyn Storey 
<Mervyn.Storey@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Sean McGlinchey 
<Sean.McGlinchey@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Darryl Wilson 
<Darryl.Wilson@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; John Wisener 
<John.Wisener@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Ivor Wallace 
<Ivor.Wallace@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Maighréad Watson 
<Maighread.Watson@causewaycoastandglens.org>; Russell Watton 
<russell.watton@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>; Leanne Peacock 
<Leanne.Peacock@causewaycoastandglens.org> 
Subject: Banagher Dam / Magheramore windfarm.
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Dear Sir / Madam, 

As a deeply concerned resident of the Causeway Coast and Glens council area, I am writing to urge 
you to defend the interests of local people and protect our natural environment. 

It is both shocking and extremely worrying that the council’s decision to refuse the proposed wind 
farm at Magheramore/Banagher Glen has 

been overturned by the PAC. This has caused grave concern and deep 

unrest within the local community. The decision is widely viewed as unethical, disrespectful to 
council, and dismissive of the people you represent. It sets a dangerous precedent and demonstrates 
a clear disregard for the authority of local councillors and the expressed 

wishes of the community, in favour of destructive and highly 

damaging wind farm development in Banagher/Magheramore. 

I therefore strongly urge you to call for a complete moratorium on this development and to instigate a 
Judicial Review against the PAC decision at the forthcoming council planning meeting on 
Wednesday, 27th August. 

Sincerely 

Patricia Mc Henry  

Causeway Coast and Glens Borough Council processes personal information in compliance with the 
Data Protection Act 2018. To learn more, you can review our privacy notice at 
http://www.causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk/footer-information/privacy-statement. If you have 
received this email in error, please contact the sender and securely delete. You must not copy, share 
or take any further action with the information contained therein without approval. Any opinions 
expressed are those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of Causeway Coast and 
Glens Borough Council. Please consider the environment before printing.


